
 
 

 

May 25, 2016  
 
Sent via email to: ole.torsater@ntnu.no 
 
Ole Torsaeter 
Norwegian University of Science & Technology 
Department of Petroleum Engineering 
SP Andersens vei 15A 
Trondheim, Norway 
7491 
 
Dear Ole Torsaeter,  
 
On behalf of the North Sea Region, it is my honour to inform you that you have been selected to receive the 2016 
Distinguished Achievement Award for Petroleum Engineering Faculty. This award is an acknowledgement of your 
outstanding contribution in this area at the regional level.  
 
As one of our prestigious award winners, your name will be listed on www.spe.org. We currently do not have a date sent 
for a formal award presentation, however we will soon be establishing them with your section, or a conference in your 
local area.  
 
I would be happy to also notify your employer of this prestigious award. Please email me at carlos.chalbaud@engie.com 
the name and address of your employer to whom you would like a letter addressed.  
 
Congratulations on this outstanding achievement.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Carlos Chalbaud


